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Our friend Julie Oppermann, the silent star of our group show is currently residing in sunny LA and created some 
rad new pieces for her upcoming show at Mark Moore Gallery in LA. The opening is tomorrow, Thursday 19th of 
February. If you’re out there you should definitely see her mesmerizing work and say hi for us!








